
Consett Infant School 

 

Year 2 Leavers 

 
 Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We  would  love to have the opportunity  to say goodbye  to  
our  lovely Year 2 children and wish them ‘Good Luck’  for  
their new school experience in     September.  

 

In order to say ‘Goodbye’ we  have arranged a drop in day  
for  you to come to school  with  your  child to collect     
reports, exercise  books  and a small Leavers gift.  

 

If  you  would like  your child to come and  say farewell to  
their  Infant  school and  teacher on Wednesday 15th July 
2020, please telephone  school to arrange  a  time  as  we  
are  still adhering to the Government’s  guidelines  on social 
distancing  and  this  will make  it easier  for  us  to plan. 

 

We  look  forward to hearing from you. 

 

From 

 

Mrs Graham, Mrs Stephenson  and Mrs Thomas. 

 


